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Comments: The Beartooth pass has been a memorable source of spring skiing for myself and the family for 35
years. It enabled me to teach my 2 boys the basics of backcountry skiing and ski mountaineering. In that time
period I've also witnessed the evolution of the high powered long track snowmobile. This now enables a rider to
ascend slopes that were inaccessible a few years ago. | would recommend against allowing Snowmobile's on
the Beartooth Pass after April 30. With the popularity of back country spring skiing on the Beartooth Pass during
that time, it will inevitably lead to conflict and possible injury.



